Kimberlx Gibbons

From: Nick Holcomb

Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2023 9:44 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: 920 NC 55

Yes, it is ok to send inspector out.

This is a situation with 2 structures on the same parcel. | would require each structure to be on its own parcel if a
greater than 50% renovation of 920 starts to unfold.

Thanks,
-Nick

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2023 8:37 AM
To: Nick Holcomb <nholcomb@coatsnc.org>
Subject: 920 NC 55

Good morning! | had a customer come in yesterday that wanted a reconnect on the above address. They stated no work
had been done however Duke would not reconnect without an inspection. | didn’t realize until this morning that it was
in Coats ETJ. Is this ok to send inspector out?

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1
kaibbons@harnett.org




